
 

 

Hi 

 

Welcome to Team Birchwood Primary School. 

 

We are a group of parents, carers, teachers and friends who support the

school through a variety of events throughout the year, in which we try to

raise funds for the school. 

 

You are always welcome!  Please don’t think that by volunteering that    

you will be committed to spending vast amounts of time, resources and 

energy… we all give different things, and in different amounts, be it our   

time, our baking skills, our craft skills, organizational skills or ideas, and  

it is very much appreciated.   

 

We understand that everyone leads very full lives, and have many          

commitments, but if you could spare some time for the school, you        

would help benefit so many children, and with such a great school it’s a 

way of supporting everything that they are already doing for our children. 

 

We are always open to new ideas, if you have any questions or              

suggestions for an event or a fundraiser, then please come to a meeting,

get in touch, or speak to someone on the team, leave a message with a  

teacher or at the school office, or email -  tbps2619@welearn365.com  - 

Our meetings are friendly and you would be very welcome. 

 

We are very proud of what we have achieved, a lot of work has gone      

into creating a supportive and dedicated Parent Teacher Association.   

We appreciate the efforts of every person involved and want to build on 

our success and support for the school. 

 

Rachel Bonner – Chair of TBPS 


